
The Europaeum Scholarship Programme 
 
The Europaeum, an association of twelve of Europe’s foremost universities, is launching a 
new two-year Europaeum Scholars Programme, starting on the evening of 2 January 2018. 
Applications must be submitted as soon as mid-November. 
 
The new programme will be taken alongside an existing doctorate. It will be multi-
disciplinary, multi-university and multi-locational and focused on contemporary 
European policy. It is designed for those exceptional students who have the capacity and 
the desire to shape the future of Europe for the better. We are looking, above all, for 
outstanding students who have the capacity to lead and who think for themselves but 
not just of themselves. The programme is fully funded by Scholarships worth 10,000 
Euros covering full accommodation, travel and all tuition. A maximum of 30 places is 
available. 
 
Venues and Timing 
 
The programme will take place in four modules per year, each of 3-5 days, starting on the 
evening of 2nd January 2018, in Oxford, and continuing in April, June and September at 
Leiden, Geneva and Prague.  
 
Tuition 
 
Teaching will primarily be in small groups, no more than seven or eight, working intensively 
as teams and being critically tested by academics affiliated with the Europaeum. There will 
also be lectures and seminars lead by external experts, leading thinkers, media experts and 
business people, and policy-makers. It will include the moral and ethical considerations 
involved in policy as well as an examination of the qualities that students themselves bring to 
the table. 
 
Eligibility 
 
Applicants must be doctoral students at a university that is a member of the Europaeum and 
must be studying for a doctorate that lies either in the humanities or the social sciences and 
whose work interacts with European Studies, broadly understood. They must also receive the 
support of their home University. 
 
More Information 
 
To learn more about why this new programme is so distinctive, the particular skills it will 
give you and why all twelve universities are supporting it, come along at [Date] [Venue] 
[time] and hear direct from the architects of the new programme, Dr Andrew Graham, Dr 
Harmut Mayer and Dr Tracey Sowerby. 
 
Alternatively email: euroinfo@europaeum.ox.ac.uk  
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